From: Vecinos del Bosque <vdb87105@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, 30 Nov 2018 08:40:35 -0700

Subject: Vecinos del Bosque NA Board Position - Proposed Co-Housing Project
To:

Thanks to everyone that attended the meeting last night to discuss the proposed Co-Housing
development at the east end of Gonzales Rd SW...abutting the MRGCD west side drain.

The Vecinos board voted 10 to 3 to oppose the proposed development. A letter of opposition
will be sent to the county planning staff stating that position.

Comments and letters to the county must be submitted by 14 December to be reviewed by the
planning staff and be included in the pre-hearing record.

Letters and comments submitted by noon on 21 December will also be included in the pre-
hearing record.

An additional reminder...the County Planning Commission hearing for the proposed Co-
Housing project case no. (CSU2019-001) is scheduled to be heard on Wednesday, 02 January
2019. Public testimony and additional material can be provided the day of the hearing...a
signup sheet is available for each case.

Have a safe and enjoyable Holiday Season,
Rod



